
Dear Patient,

We would like to take a moment to personally welcome you to Shoals Family Medicine. We know 
that you have choice in your health care, and we are grateful that you have allowed us to be your 
primary care provider. We take pride in delivering the best healthcare possible, and we are 
committed to providing compassionate and comprehensive care to your entire family.

At Shoals Family Medicine we specialize in preventative health, treating most common acute 
injuries and illnesses, and managing chronic disease. We are dedicated to delivering exceptional 
care to you and your loved ones and, if needed, guiding you through the complicated health 
system with the help of other specialists.

We believe that taking care of our patients in the hospital, should they be admitted, is important. 
We are committed to seeing our own patients, if possible, at Shoals Hospital. 

Our office hours are Monday through Thursday from 8:30AM – 5:00PM and Friday 8:30-12:00. 
Our office phone number is 205-386-1308. Our phones are answered 8:30-12:10 and 1:15-
4:30PM.

As a new patient there are several forms that will need to be filled out prior to your appointment:

• Patient Information Form

• Medical History Form

• HIPAA Privacy Release

• Medical Consent Form

Also, Please note the two additional helpful handouts:

• Preventative Health Record

• Healthy Living Tips 

Again, thank you for allowing us to be your primary care provider. If you have any further 
questions, please feel free to contact our office. We want to make every effort to assist and advise 
you.

Thank you,
Dr. Megan Bullard
Dr. Jonathan Parker
Shoals Family Medicine


